De: Thomas.Miyoshi@UCHSC.edu <Thomas.Miyoshi@UCHSC.edu>

Para: pidee@terra.cl <pidee@terra.cl>

CC: Thomas.Miyoshi@UCHSC.edu <Thomas.Miyoshi@UCHSC.edu>

Fecha: Miércoles, 09 de Enero de 2002 12:38 p.m.

Asunto: ISPCAN Fifth World Perspectives on Child Abuse resource book survey

Dear Colleague:

The International Society for the Prevention of Child Abuse and Neglect (ISPCAN) has asked the Kempe Children's Center to gather the information necessary to prepare "WORLD PERSPECTIVES ON CHILD ABUSE: The Fifth International Resource Book." This fifth book in the series will be distributed at the 14th International Congress on Child Abuse & Neglect in Denver, Colorado, U.S.A., July 7-10, 2002.

Because of your past help or because you have been identified as a person who might assist us in this effort, we are enclosing or attaching (for E-mail respondents) a 8 page questionnaire. If you agree to complete this questionnaire and return it to us, your responses will be used in the upcoming 5th edition. We would be pleased to list you as a respondent for your country if you wish, or you can choose to provide information anonymously. However, before we can agree to publish your name as a respondent, we need to have you consider if the information you provide should be published in the 5th World Perspectives on Child Abuse with your name associated as a source. In particular, is there any reason to believe that publishing your responses could reasonably place you at risk for any criminal or civil liability or damage your financial standing, employability or reputation? If the answer to any of these questions is "yes," then under law in the United States we cannot include your name as a source of information, for your own protection. Instead we would put "anonymous" for your country. If you want to be anonymous please do not fill out any information on the questionnaire until you reach "Discipline of Work".

If you have questions, please contact Donald Bross by e-mail bross.donald@tchden.org or fax to 303/864-5179. Please respond as soon as possible. If we do not hear from you by JANUARY 31, 2002, we will assume that you are not able to participate in this survey. Please return regular mail to Thomas Miyoshi, 1976 Uvalda Court, Building 618, Aurora, CO 80010 and return e-mail survey responses to thomas.miyoshi@uchsc.edu. If you cannot respond, please pass the survey to someone else willing and qualified.

The publication of an updated resource book will be useful to our field, and we hope you will join us in this worthwhile endeavor. With the data from this survey, we will have six years of survey trend data for the

countries that are represented in the World Perspectives effort.

Please remember, in order to assure that a contribution from your country is included in the year 2002 World Perspectives Book, we must receive your questionnaire back by JANUARY 31, 2002.

Thank you for your willingness to help in this effort,

Sincerely, Richard D. Krugman, M.D. Professor of Pediatrics Dean, School of Medicine University of Colorado Health Sciences Center

Donald C. Bross, J.D., Ph.D. Professor of Pediatrics (Family Law) Director of Education and Legal Counsel Kempe Children's Center/UCHSC

- ? Return survey responses by e-mail to thomas.miyoshi@uchsc.edu (best alternative)
- ? Return by fax to 303/864-5179 (second alternative)
- ? Return by regular mail to Thomas Miyoshi, 1976 Uvalda Court, Building 618, Aurora, CO 80010

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is legally privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any release, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author immediately by replying to this message and delete the original message. Thank you.

Thomas J Miyoshi Colorado AHEC Program Mail Stop F433 PO Box 6508 1976 Uvalda Court Aurora, Co 80045-0508 USA

Thomas.Miyoshi@UCHSC.Edu Voice:(303) 724-0330, 0335 Fax: (303) 724-0891